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       Principal’s  Message 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
Another busy week is at an end with staff and students rehearsing for the musical ‘Tribe’. I have heard some very  
interesting tribal sounds coming from the hall! 
 
Teachers are extremely busy, finishing last assessments and writing reports. The reports will go home at the end of 
Week 9. 
 
Mrs Holden is thrilled that she has finalised the School Magazine. The pages are full of colourful photos and the 
thoughts and insights of the students. The magazine goes on sale next week for $10, don’t miss this opportunity to see 
your child in print. Copies can be bought at the front office, at the musical and on Presentation Day. You can order your 
copy when the note comes home on Monday, 24th November. 
 
Year 6 will be holding their annual Mini-Fete next Friday and students are encouraged to buy their tickets from their 
classroom teacher before the day. Note: this is an event for students only, not parents. 
 
As the weather heats up it is becoming noticeable that many students are without their school hat. NO HAT, NO PLAY. 
Caps are not part of Kelso Public uniform. Please assist your child in finding their school hat or a new one can be  
purchased for $10 at the front office. 
 
Our staff is looking forward to hearing the speeches from all aspiring leaders for 2015. The date is next Wednesday, 
26th November. Please encourage your child if they are in Years 4 or 5 and take the time to listen to them speak. 
 
We are all looking forward to the activities that happen at the end of the school year and in particular the school musical. 
I hope to see you there! 
 

Cheryl Fearn 

Assistant Principal 

 
  

Mini Fete—Fri 28th Nov  
 
School Banking each Friday. 
 
No Hat  -  No Play in the sun 
 

 
  

Wed 26 Nov   SRC Speeches for  
   Election 
Fri 28 Nov      Yr 6 Mini-Fete 
Wed 3 Dec      Spec. Ed Xmas party 
    Rosehill Gardens   
Thur 4 Dec      Musical 
Fri 5 Dec         Diamond Assembly 
Mon 8 Dec      Presentation Day 

Don’t Forget . 
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Smart Start Program (Kinder Transition)   Kindergarten for 2015 
All children who will be commencing Kindergarten in 2015 need to be enrolled now.  
If you have not completed and returned an enrolment form please see the office staff as soon as possible as all  
information must be entered into the system to enable all staffing levels to be established. If you have any queries 
please call in or phone us on 6331 1577. 
We thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
Information will be forwarded to you before the commencement of school in 2015. 

   
       
     ICE CREAMS 

Ice creams for sale at recess 

 Every Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 

$1  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE  MINI FETE  
 

IS  HELD  FOR 
 

STUDENTS  ONLY 
 

Term 4  Week 7 
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Comprehension help for teens 
Some kids will read perfectly in primary school and then suddenly struggle with comprehension in high school. Here's 
why.  
Comprehension help: http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/english/english-tips/reading/
comprehension-strategies-you-can 
 
Planning for the future 
Throughout your child's school life you'll need to make choices about aspects of their education and future. Here’s a 
selection of tips to help you plan for parent-teacher talks, subject selection, careers advice and back-to-school.  
Planning for the future:  http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/planning-for-the-future 
 
Kids, homework and lies 
Do you think your child is lying about their homework? Listen to psychologist Anne Hollonds chat with James O'Loghlin 
on what to do when the dog eats the homework. 
Homework tips: http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/homework-tips/kids-homework-and-lies 
 
Maths at home 
Kids' early experiences with measurement are often based on watching their parents. Seeing mum or dad measure and 
pour ingredients for a recipe or weigh items at the fruit shop will often become part of their play. 

Maths at home:   http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/mathematics/mathematics-tips/helpling-

your-child-measure-mass-and-volume 
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